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20" March 2013

Kathleen Lynch, TD,

Minister for of State,

Department of Health and Department of Justice,

Equality and Defence,

with responsibility for Disability, Older People, Equality and Mental Health,
Department of Health and Children,

Hawkins House,

Hawkins St,

Dublin 2

Re: VAT Exemption in respect of disabled Friendly Facilities

Dear Minister Lynch,

| wish to inform you that at the March meeting of Leitrim County Council the
Members unanimously passed the following resolution:

"That Leitrim County Council contact the Minister for Finance and the Minister
with responsibility for People with Disabilities to ask them to review the policy
whereby a community organisation who is carrying out works to make a
facility disabled friendly would be able to avail of a VAT exemption in respect
of those works."

I look forward to hearing from you in this regard.

Yours sincerely,

Aideen McGovern
Meetings Administrator

Beidh Failte roimh freagra tre Ghaeilge
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20" March 2013

Mr Michael Noonan, TD,
Minister for Finance,
Department of Finance
Government Buildings
Upper Merrion Street
Dublin 2

Re: VAT Exemption in respect of disabled Friendly Facilities

Dear Minister Noonan,

| wish to inform you that at the March meeting of Leitrim County Council the
Members unanimously passed the following resolution:

"That Leitrim County Council contact the Minister for Finance and the Minister
with responsibility for People with Disabilities to ask them to review the policy
whereby a community organisation who is carrying out works to make a
facility disabled friendly would be able to avail of a VAT exemption in respect
of those works."

| look forward to hearing from you in this regard.

Yours sincerely,

Dudoa - Mikas

Aideen McGovern
Meetings Administrator

Beidh Failte roimh freagra tre Ghaeilge



